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Kyle Beatty

539, quince ave.

Myrtle Beach, South Carolina, 29578
Willbeatty72@gmail.com
843-957-7908

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Office of the governor

1205 President Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Nikki Haley,

As a fellow republican | believe that all individuals should be required to have a job and cannot go
longer than three months without maintaining a job unless something is prohibiting them from
work. | propose this in hopes to get more homeless people off the streets. Perhaps we could
require for a facility to be in every district of every state. These facilities sole purpose will be to aid
the homeless in finding jobs. This law should also be applied to anyone on welfare, without a job.
Currently there are 109,000,000 people on welfare and, 3,500,000 that are homeless in America.
It is my goal to significantly reduce this number.

Most sincerely,

Y

Kyle Beatty



